LEEP Preschool Lamoni Elementary

sogier@lamonischools.org 641-784-3422

January 25, 2024

You must always pass through failure on your way to success. -Mickey Rooney

News and Notes

The snow is here, and doesn't seem to be leaving anytime soon. Students must have snow pants, snow boots, mittens, and hat to play in the snow. Other shoes for the classroom are also needed! If they do not have these items, they will not be able to play in the snow.

Please note: If the windchill is below 15 degrees, we will not go outside due to extreme cold. Students do not need to bring their snow gear on these days!

February will soon be upon us. We will be talking about stores and supermarkets, and are going to make a classroom grocery store for our dramatic play area. Please send us empty food boxes and cartons to stock our store (clean and rinsed, please). Other useful items to send might be laundry soap bottles, drink containers, etc.

We will be having a party and passing out valentines to our friends on Wednesday, February 14th. Students will need to make their boxes at home. When labeling valentines, do not fill out who the valentine is for. Only fill out who the valentine is from. This makes it much easier for preschoolers to pass out independently. We have 19 students and 2 teachers (plus 2 college helpers).

Parents sending things for the party are Aurora (snack), Braylee (snack), and Carter (drinks).

We are sending book orders home this week. The code for our classroom for online ordering is: HZWMY

You can order online at any time, even though they have a due date listed online.

Upcoming Events

January 29

February 8

Viddles with Valentines

Valentines Party

February 19 & 20

February 20 & 22

February 20 & 20



January Birthdays

MS. Kristina-10th

Show and share Letter Bb